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    Parent Drop-Off/ Pick -Up 
The school day for students is from 9:30 am to 
4:00 pm.  Supervision is provided from 9:10 am 
to 4:15 pm.  
 

If someone other than the parent/guardian is 
signing out a child before the end of the school 
day, they must be at least 18 years old and be 
listed on the childôs emergency card.  We will 
ask to see photo ID (drivers license). 

Shark News  

LǘΩǎ ƴƻǘ ǘƻƻ ƭŀǘŜ ǘƻ ƻǊŘŜǊ ȅƻǳǊ нлмс-мт ȅŜŀǊōƻƻƪ ǿƛǘƘ 
ǘƘŜ ƴŜǿ ƻǇǝƻƴǎΥ 
¶ IŀǊŘŎƻǾŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ Ϸор 

¶ {ƻƊŎƻǾŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ Ϸнр 

¶ 9-ȅŜŀǊōƻƻƪǎ ŀǊŜ ϷоΦфф 
¸ŜŀǊōƻƻƪǎ ŀǊŜ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ǇǳǊŎƘŀǎŜ ƻƴƭƛƴŜ ƻƴƭȅ ŀǘ 
ƘǧǇΥκκǎƭǿƪуΦǇƛŎŀōƻƻΦŎƻƳ 

Dear Parents,  
 It's hard to believe we are nearing the last quarter of the school year!  It is 
awesome to see the students beginning to comprehend difficult concepts through 
implementation of strategies that they have learned. Our 3rd-8th grade students are 
gearing up for their FSA tests which began in February and will continue into May 
(see schedule below). 3rd Grade students will have Reading testing on March 28-29. 
If you have not checked out the FSA website, please do so http://
www.fsassessments.org/students-and-families; there are many resources for parents 
and students on the site. 
 Make sure your child arrives to school on time, especially on the dates that they 
will be testing. Also, continue to encourage your child to "finish strong" during this 
last quarter. There is still much learning that is taking place during this last quarter of 
the school year. 
 Thank you for all of your support. 

Eldrique Gardner, Principal 
Follow me on Twitter @SLWK8_principal 

Like us on Facebook  - SLWK8 School 

www.stlucie.k12.fl.us/SLK 

    BUS RIDERS 
Students may not  ride the bus with another 
student unless it is an emergency.  A note 
must be sent in by both parents with their 
name and phone number and the reason for 
the emergency.  The notes must be turned into 
the Deanõs Office by 10:00 am that morning. 

 TESTING Make-up Testing 

Feb. 28 Grades 4-7ñWrites Mar. 1-3 

Mar. 6-7 Grade 8ñWrites Mar. 8-10 

Mar. 28-29 Grades 3ñRdg  

Apr. 10 Grade 4ñELA/Grade 3ñMath 

Apr. 11 Grade 5ñELA/Grade 3ñMath 

Apr. 12 Grades 4 & 7ñELA 

Apr. 13 Grades 5 & 7ñELA 

Apr. 17-18 Grades 7-8ñELA 

Apr. 19-20 Grades 6 & 8ñELA 

Apr. 21 Grade 6ñELA/Grade 5ñMath 

Apr. 24 Grade 6ñELA/Grade 4ñMath 

Apr. 25 Grades 5 & 8ñMath 

Apr. 26 Grades 4 & 8ñMath 

Apr. 27-28 Grades 6 & 8ñMath 

May 1-2 Grades 6-7ñMath 

May 2-3 Grades 5 & 8ñScience May 4-5 

May 3-4 Grade 7ñMath May 5 

May 8-9 Algebra EOC May 10-12 

May 15-16 Civics EOC May 17-19 

¢ƘŜ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǘŜŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ 
{[/ IƛǎǘƻǊȅ 5ŀȅ ǊŜŎŜƴǘƭȅΥ 
 
LƴŘƛǾƛŘǳŀƭ 9ȄƘƛōƛǘΥ  
 /ƘǊƛǎǝƴŀ 5ƛaŜƻΣ уǘƘ 
DǊŀŘŜτwŜŎƻƎƴƛȊŜŘ ōȅ 5!w ŀƴŘ {!wτ
ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜŘ Ϸнр ŦǊƻƳ ŜŀŎƘ 

 aŜƎŀƴ tŜǊǳǎǎŜΣ уǘƘ DǊŀŘŜτǊŜŎŜƛǾŜŘ 
ǝŎƪŜǘǎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ Ŏƻǳƴǘȅ ŦŀƛǊ 
LƴŘƛǾƛŘǳŀƭ 5ƻŎǳƳŜƴǘŀǊȅΥ 
 мǎǘ tƭŀŎŜτWƻƘƴ aŜƭǾƛƴΣ сǘƘ DǊŀŘŜ 
  {ǇŜŎƛŀƭ ǊŜŎƻƎƴƛǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ Ϸнрτ{Ŝŀƴ 
aƛƴŎƘΣ сǘƘ DǊŀŘŜ 
tŜǊŦƻǊƳŀƴŎŜΥ  
 мǎǘ tƭŀŎŜτ!ƭȅǎǎŀ .ƛǎŎƘƻŦΣ WŜǎǎƛŎŀ IǳƴǘΣ 
Yŀȅƭŀ tŜǊƳŀƴƴΣ {ŜƭŜƴŀ ±ƛƭƭŀōƭŀƴŎŀΣ ϧ 
/ŀǎǎƛŘȅ ¸ŀǿƴΣ сǘƘ DǊŀŘŜ 
wŜǎŜŀǊŎƘ tŀǇŜǊ 
 мǎǘ tƭŀŎŜτwŀƴƛŀ YƘŀǿŀƧŀΣ сǘƘ DǊŀŘŜ 
 оǊŘ tƭŀŎŜτ·ŀǾƛŜǊ 9ƳƳŀΣ уǘƘ DǊŀŘŜ 

Chemistry 
1st - John Melvin, 6th Grade 
2nd - Megan Perusse, 8th Grade 
Physics 
1st - Joshua Demko, 6th Grade 
2nd - Nicholas Demko, 8th Grade 
3rd - Trey Vititoe, 7th Grade 
Special Awards 
Broadcom Masters 
John Melvin, 6th Grade 
Megan Perusse, 8th Grade 
Joshua Demko, 6th Grade 
Good Science Award 
Kara Somers, 8th Grade ($25) 

¢ƘŜǎŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿŜǊŜ ǎŜƭŜŎǘŜŘ ŦƻǊ ƴƻǘ ƻƴƭȅ ǘƘŜƛǊ 
ƳǳǎƛŎŀƭ ǘŀƭŜƴǘǎΣ ōǳǘ ŀƭǎƻ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŘŜŘƛŎŀǝƻƴ ǘƻ 
ōŜƛƴƎ ƛƴ ōŀƴŘΦ  /ƻƴƎǊŀǘǳƭŀǝƻƴǎ ƻƴ ŀ Ƨƻō ǿŜƭƭ ŘƻƴŜ ŀǘ 
ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƻƴŎŜǊǘ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪŜƴŘΗ 
 
CǊƻƳ ƭŜƊ ǘƻ ǊƛƎƘǘΥ .ǊƻƻƪŜ 
wƻǎǎƳŀƴΣ [ƻƎŀƴ ²ŀƘƭΣ 
9ƳŜǊǎƻƴ 5ŜƴǘΣ .ŜƴƧŀƳƛƴ 
IŀƭŜȅΣ DŜƻǊƎŜ 5ƻŎǘǎŎƘΣ [Ŝƻ 
CǊƛŜƴŘΣ IŀƴƴŀƘ CǊƛŜƴŘ 

1st Place: Aidan Tambling-8th Grade, Lindberg 
2nd Place: Elijah Napoleon-7th Grade, Lindberg 

Aidan has qualified to compete in the state 
level competition of the National Geographic 

Bee in Jacksonville at the end of March! 

¶ Teacher of the Year°Barbara Ricks, 
Business Education 

¶ Distinguished Minority Educator of the 
Year°Christie Torres, 
ESE Math Teacher 

¶ Outstanding First Year 
Teacher°Lindsey Gravette, 7th Grade 
Science 

¶ School-Related Employee of the Year°

http://slwk8.picaboo.com
http://fsassessments.org/students-and-families/
http://fsassessments.org/students-and-families/


4
 
th
 Grade Lion Fish ð  Wow, here we 

are almost the end of the 3rd quarter. 

Reading and Math Testing will start after 

Spring Break.  The students 

have been learning fractions, angles 

and measurement. They are preparing 

for their upcoming assessments by 

reviewing key Math and Reading skills 

that will not only benefit them this year, but in the 

years ahead. Our last field trip will be on May 

24th  and will provide the students with many 

hands-on, educational, and fun activities at 

Legoland.   

2  nd Grade Butterfly Fish ð We are 

so excited with the progress 2nd grade has been 
making! Our current focus has been on 
informational writing and reading comprehension 

strategies. We will begin to focus on opinion writing and 
narrative writing. In Math , we will be working on 
partitioning shapes and preparing 
for fractions. The 
students always enjoy the 
lessons on money and time, which 
will begin soon. Our Social 
Studies  and Science time will focus on economics and life 
cycles. We have another field trip planned in April! We will 
be going on an interactive field trip to Publix, where 
students can use the skills learned in math and social 
studies! Please remember to  have your child on  I -ready at 
home for continued practice!  
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5 
th Grade Stingrays± ²Ŝ ƘƻǇŜ ȅƻǳ ŀƭƭ 

ŀǊŜ ƘŀǾƛƴƎ ŀ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ǘǊŀƴǎƛǝƻƴ ƛƴǘƻ 
ǎǇǊƛƴƎΦ  hǳǊ рǘƘ ƎǊŀŘŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀǊŜ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ 
ƘŀǊŘ ƛƴ ƎŜǩƴƎ ǊŜŀŘȅ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ C{!ϥǎΦ  tƭŜŀǎŜ 

ƘŜƭǇ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ǇǊŜǇŀǊŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ C{!ϥǎ ōƻǘƘ ǇƘȅǎƛŎŀƭƭȅ ŀƴŘ 
ƳŜƴǘŀƭƭȅ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ǿŜƭƭ-ōŀƭŀƴŎŜŘ ōǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘ ŜŀŎƘ ƳƻǊƴƛƴƎΣ 
ŀƴŘ ǎŜƴŘ ǘƘŜƳ ƻũ ŜŀŎƘ ƳƻǊƴƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ǇƻǎƛǝǾŜ 
ŀǩǘǳŘŜΦ  ¢ƘŜ ǿǊƛǝƴƎ C{! ǿƛƭƭ ǘŀƪŜ ǇƭŀŎŜ ƻƴ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ нуΣ 
нлмтΦ  hǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ 
ƻǳǊ ŬŜƭŘ ǘǊƛǇ ƛƴ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ .ǳǎŎƘ 
²ƛƭŘƭƛŦŜ {ŀƴŎǘǳŀǊȅ ƛƴ WǳǇƛǘŜǊ ǿƘŜǊŜ 
ǘƘŜȅ ƛƴǘŜǊŀŎǘŜŘ ǿƛǘƘ ŀƴƛƳŀƭǎ ǘƘŀǘ ƘŀǾŜ 
ōŜŜƴ ǊŜǎŎǳŜŘ ŀƴŘ ŀǊŜ ōŜƛƴƎ ǊŜƘŀōƛƭƛǘŀǘŜŘΦ  5ƻƴϥǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ 
{ǇǊƛƴƎ .ǊŜŀƪ ƛǎ aŀǊŎƘ мм - мфǘƘΦ  tƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜ ǘƻ 
ƳƻƴƛǘƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘϥǎ ǊŜŀŘƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǿǊƛǝƴƎ ƴƛƎƘǘƭȅ ŀƭƻƴƎ 
ǿƛǘƘ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ǎǳǊŜ ǘƘŜȅ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƳŀǘƘ ƘƻƳŜǿƻǊƪ 
ƴƛƎƘǘƭȅΦ  ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜŘ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘΗ 

K indergarten Angel Fish¹Calling all Angelfish! Let½s 
do our best as we wrap up this year in Kindergarten. In 
Science, we will have a fun time exploring our Earth in space 
and time. Parents, please help your child make observations of 

the sun, moon, and everything we see in the sky. As we come to the end of 
the year, we will investigate living and non-living things. In Math, we will 
describe and compare measurable attributes such as length, height, and 
weight. Please practice counting to 100 with your child. By the end of the 
year we will be adding and subtracting within 10. In Reading, we will 
integrate learning about different kinds of jobs using literature and 
informational text. Your child should be able to sound out simple 
CVC words and the kindergarten sight word list. Using these words 
together helps your child read and write simple sentences. Keep a 
composition book and practice writing a sentence a day. Be sure to 
illustrate. Please look for the invitation and information about our 
End of the Year Kindergarten Celebration as we come to the close of 
our school year. The date will be during the last week of May and will be 
held at 9:45 in the cafeteria.  Parents, thanks so much for all you have done 
throughout the year.  

3 rd Grade Parrot Fish ° March 10th is the 

end of the 3rd quarter and then Spring 

Break is the week of March 13-17. Upon 

our return, the 3rd graders will be 

reviewing for the upcoming FSA tests. Reading 

FSA will take place March 28-29 and Math, which 

will be on the computer this year, is April 10-11th. 

We are eagerly awaiting our field trip to the 

Museum of Science and Discovery in 

Ft. Lauderdale on May 4th.The last day 

of school is June 2nd.  

1 st Grade TangsñThe 1st grade students really 
enjoyed all of the Dr. Seuss activities that we had 
planned during Read Across America week! In 
Reading, we continue to work on fluency. Please 

have your child read to you for 15 minutes nightly. It is 
important for your child to begin reading on their own 
and answer questions about those stories. Story 
structure is great for every book! This asks who are the 
characters in the story, where the setting is, and what 
happened in the beginning, middle, and end of the story. 
Students also are beginning to work with their words for 

First Grade's upcoming 'Vocabulary Parade'! In 
Math, students will continue working with 
addition and subtraction. It is important for 
your child to be fluent in addition and 
subtraction facts from 0 - 10 by the end of 1st 
grade. Thank you for continuing to support 
your child at home!  

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjWice6_KbSAhWE7SYKHZe0ChAQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.clipartbest.com%2Fspring-graphics&psig=AFQjCNFoztcI4aTCA2agrjlc1qnVeKvY3A&ust=1487965151452269
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6 
th Grade -  aŀǘƘ ƛǎ ōǳǎȅ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǝƴƎ ƻǳǊ 
ǳƴƛǘ ƻƴ ǎǘŀǝǎǝŎǎΗ  ²Ŝ ƘŀŘ ǎƻ ƳǳŎƘ Ŧǳƴ 
ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ƳŜŀƴ ŀōǎƻƭǳǘŜ 
ŘŜǾƛŀǝƻƴΣ ƛƴǘŜǊǉǳŀǊǝƭŜ ǊŀƴƎŜΣ ŀƴŘ Ƴŀƴȅ 

ƻǘƘŜǊ ǎǘŀƴŘŀǊŘǎΗ  hǳǊ ƴŜȄǘ ǳƴƛǘ ƛǎ 
DŜƻƳŜǘǊȅΦ  ²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ŜȄŎƛǘŜŘ ǘƻ ōŜ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ 
ǎƻƳŜ н-5 ŀƴŘ о-5 ǎƘŀǇŜǎΦ  ²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ōǳǎȅ 
ǊŜǾƛŜǿƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ C{!Σ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘŜŘ ƻǳǊ ƳƛŘ-
ȅŜŀǊ ƛwŜŀŘȅ ŘƛŀƎƴƻǎǝŎ ǘŜǎǘΦ  ²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ǊŜŀŘȅ ǘƻ 
ƳŀƪŜ ƻǳǊ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ Ǝŀƛƴ ƧǳƳǇǎ ƻƴ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊϥǎ 
C{!ΗΗ  ²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ǊŜŀŘȅΗΗΗ {ŎƛŜƴŎŜΥ hǳǊ ǎŎƛŜƴŎŜ 
ŎƭŀǎǎŜǎ ŀǊŜ ǎǘŀǊǝƴƎ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƭƛŦŜ 
ǎŎƛŜƴŎŜ ǳƴƛǘǎΦ   5ǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƴŜȄǘ ŦŜǿ 
ǿŜŜƪǎΣ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ƭŜŀǊƴ Ƙƻǿ ǘƻ 
ǳǎŜ ƳƛŎǊƻǎŎƻǇŜǎ ǘƻ ŎƻƳǇŀǊŜ ŀƴŘ 
ŎƻƴǘǊŀǎǘ ǘƘŜ ŘƛũŜǊŜƴǘ ǇŀǊǘǎ ƻŦ ŀ 
ŎŜƭƭΦ  ¢ƘŜȅ ǿƛƭƭ ŀƭǎƻ ōŜ ǇǊŀŎǝŎƛƴƎ ǳǎƛƴƎ ŀ 
ŘƛŎƘƻǘƻƳƻǳǎ ƪŜȅ ǘƻ ƛŘŜƴǝŦȅ ǳƴƪƴƻǿƴ ƛǘŜƳǎΦ 
9[!Υ Lƴ 9[! ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǝƴƎ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǝƴƎ C{! 
²ǊƛǘŜǎ ŀƴŘ ŦƻŎǳǎƛƴƎ ƻƴ C{! wŜŀŘƛƴƎ ǘƘŀǘ ƛǎ 
ŎƻƳƛƴƎ ǳǇ ƛƴ !ǇǊƛƭΦ hǳǊ ŦƻŎǳǎŜǎ ŀǊŜ 
ŎƻƳǇǊŜƘŜƴǎƛƻƴ ƻŦ ƭƛǘŜǊŀǘǳǊŜΣ ŜŘƛǝƴƎ ŀƴŘ 
ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘŜ ǿǊƛǧŜƴ ǎƘƻǊǘ ǊŜǎǇƻƴǎŜ ǉǳŜǎǝƻƴǎΦ Wǳǎǘ 
ŀ ǊŜƳƛƴŘŜǊ ŦƻǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǘƻ Řƻ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǿŜŜƪƭȅ 
ƛwŜŀŘȅ ƭŜǎǎƻƴǎΦ 

 
ǘƘ DǊŀŘŜτ  ELA: The ELA classes have 

been studying and reviewing how to 

write informative essays and 

argumentative essays. Teachers have broken 

down each section of an essay and reviewed how to 

write each sectionðintroduction, body paragraphs 

and conclusions. The students were surveyed and 

data was studied on what each studentôs needs were. 

It was revealed that stating the effective evidence 

and elaborating on it was most needed, so that has 

been a focus. MATH: In Pre-Algebra, students will 

be learning about the different ways to find volume 

with circular shapes.  Then, they will work on data 

analysis before preparing for the FSA. Algebra 1 

students are working on factoring and solving 

quadratic equations.  Then, they will work on data 

analysis before starting their review for the End of 

Course Exam. SOCIAL STUDIES: The students are 

learning about westward expansion and the impact it 

had on the developing United States.  The focus will 

be on the influence of key individuals/ideas, the 

political actions/developments of the government, 

and the growth of the economy.  All of these factors 

will lead into our units of study relating to the Civil 

War and the Reconstruction. SCIENCE: 8th graders 

are in crunch time! In the final months of science, 

students are continuing to explore the frontiers of 

astronomy. However, students 

are also reviewing critical 

information from  6th and 7th grade 

in preparation for the state assessment May 2nd. Our 

after school science boot camp will aid students with 

this review process! 

ELA: In preparation for the FSA 

Writes in February, ELA classes are working on 
informative and argumentative writing skills. We 
are also working diligently to construct 

meaning from informational text. Students are being 
challenged to look closely at a complex text, and practice 
more analytical reading strategies, which encourage higher 
level thinking.  The students are also reviewing skills in 
preparation for the FSA in 
April. Science: We just finished up our 
Geology units. In the next unit, the 
students will be learning about Charles 
Darwin and evolution. We will be 
studying organisms' ability to adapt to their environment or 
become extinct. After that, we will be studying genetics. For 
example, DNA, chromosomes, heredity, and Punnett Square. 
Civics: Students are wrapping up the last few units before the 
Civics End-Of-Course (EOC) Exam. We will be learning 
about federalism, the amendments to the Constitution, 
landmark Supreme Court cases, and the impacts of 
globalization. The month of May will be devoted to reviewing 
materials for the EOC. Students should begin studying at 
home nightly. Math: Students have been learning all about 
complementary and supplementary angles. They will continue 
to learn about circles and use values of pi to estimate and 
calculate the circumference and area of circles. 


